
  

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Effective September 1, 2022, non-LMHA Providers May Deliver 
Mental Health Targeted Case Management (MHTC)and Mental
Health Rehabilitation (MHR) Services in FFS Medicaid 

Date: 09/14/2022 
PROVIDER NOTICE 

Aetna Better Health of Texas is aware the recent HHSC notification related to 

Mental Health Targeted Case Management (MHTC) and Mental Health 

Rehabilitation (MHR) Services in FFS Medicaid effective 09/01/22.  The notification 

allows non-LMHA providers to deliver MHTCM and MHR services.  For enrolled 

Aetna Better Health of Texas members, MHTCM services do not require a Prior 

Authorization.  This would include services being provided by an LMHA as well as 

non-LMHA providers. 

Thank you, 

Aetna Better Health of Texas, Provider Relations 
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